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Equilibrium – let’s restore it and elevate our profession. 

I am Marvin Ng, a dedicated pharmacy professional with a PharmD and MBA and over a 
decade of experience supporting our community. I am seeking your vote to bring a unique 
blend of clinical expertise, national industry insights, and business acumen to OCP as a 
Pharmacist Board Director.  

My goal is to collaborate with you and all stakeholders to advance our common goals. My 
observations indicate that we need to focus on three key areas: 

• Transparency: Advocate for policies that demonstrate our commitment to public 
safety, professional integrity, fiscal responsibility, and the sustainability of pharmacy 
business. The development and decision-making process will be fair and 
transparent. 

• Equity: Prioritize initiatives that empower pharmacists to deliver safe, inclusive, and 
effective patient care to a diverse population. Recognize the interdependence of the 
profession and the industry, ensuring that both thrive together through strategic, 
sustainable partnership. 

• Accountability: Foster a collaborative environment that enables us to adapt to the 
rapid pace of change and evolving public needs. Set clear expectations for quality 
patient care and hold all parties accountable for delivering the level of care that 
Ontarians deserve. 

I am the right candidate deserving of your vote. I have a proven track record of leading teams 
within one of Canada's largest banners to develop disease-state based initiatives that 
improve patient care. I have also successfully secured funding for initiatives that supported 
pharmacies throughout the pandemic. Most importantly, I continue to practice in 
community pharmacy, so I understand the challenges you face daily. 

Together, we can build a stronger, more resilient pharmacy community prepared to meet the 
challenges ahead. I am committed to representing your interests and driving our profession 
forward.  

Thank you in advance for your support. 
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